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Comments: This letter is stating opposition to the current requested proposal expansion (as is) of Holland Lake

Lodge, Montana. Major concerns include the potent environmental effects the large expansion (construction and

future resort) will have on the land, wildlife, and water/lake quality. The environmental integrity of this Montana

area is at stake as well as the historical value of this beloved Montana lodge. The culture and soul of the lodge

and lake must be kept alive. The proposed increase in the amount of buildings and people is a massive burden

for this small lake and area to sustain. It would be literally "loved to death" by the density of people and use.

Anyone who has worked and/or spent time on the lake and in the area can easily see and understand the

irreversible devastation the current proposal would likely have, both environmentally and historically. The soul of

Holland lake would be lost forever.  An environmental and historical assessment must take place (as seems

required) along with deep consideration for how to protect the integrity of this beautiful amazing Montana jewel.

 

Thank you for consideration of these comments.   


